
Dubois Outreach

November offerings in Dubois included Speedy Rams Running Club, Taekwondo, Pickleball, and

Toddler Gym. The Speedy Rams Running Club is in a new session, which culminates in a Jingle

Run right before the school’s Winter Break. It is a popular class, often averaging 25-30

participants. Pickleball started at the end of October and is humming along nicely each Sunday.

The fall session of Toddler Gym started one week late due to the availability of the venue, which

was occupied by firefighters. Nineteen tickets were sold, for a total of $535.00 in net sales.

December is also anticipated to be a quiet month programming-wise, as the holidays are

typically a busy time for community members. I am finalizing the details with Dubois High

School to offer an Intro to Culinary Nutrition for the Spring Semester, including hiring the

instructor and signing up students. Photos from the November offerings are included.

Respectfully submitted: Katrina Dingman, Dubois Outreach Coordinator
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